SEALED PROPOSAL
FOR SWIMMING POOL ACCESSORIES

The City of Circleville Department of Public Service is soliciting sealed proposals for pool
accessories that were formerly used in the large swimming pool located within Ted Lewis Park.

The following is a brief description of items available:

"SPEEDKING" Waterslide, original 1991 cost - $55,000.00. The last time the slide was in
operation was the 2010 season. Three phase pump and motor used for two seasons.
Engineering calculations, erection and shop drawings are available.

Two - Pumps and motors with strainer (three phase, 20 HP, and 8” flange.)
Six — Stainless steel ladders.

The accessories can be viewed on Tuesday, March 26" from 12:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. at Ted
Lewis Park.

Bidders can purchase any item individually or in combination. The City reserves the right to
accept proposals based upon those who propose the greatest value to the city. Proposals shall
be submitted in a sealed envelope, marked on the outside “Proposal for Pool Accessories”, no
later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, April 1, 2013 to the Department of Public Service, 104 East
Franklin Street, Circleville.

Circleville Herald - please publish advertisement on Tuesday, March 12" and Tuesday, March
19, 2013.



